

P.O. Box 81154 Lincoln NE 68501

- T 402-499-4446
- E info@lincolnboyschoir.org
- w lincolnboyschoir.org

Fall 2018

Dear Community Supporter:

We are busy preparing for the **October 20, 2018** Lincoln Boys Choir Waffleman breakfast and auction which will be held 8 a.m. to 11 a.m. at the Shrine Building, 1050 Saltillo Rd. Our event is expected to draw more than 500 supporters and friends.

EIN: 37-1512379

We are a 501C3 nonprofit organization looking for sponsors and donations to help with scholarships, the purchase of music and other expenses. We want to raise \$15,000 and hope that you might be able to help us. Participating businesses will be featured on our online auction website.

Our auction will consist of items being listed online before the event and then presented as silent and live auction items during the breakfast. Tickets to our event can be purchased at lincolnboyschoir.org.

The Lincoln Boys Choir consists of three organized choral groups of more than 100 boys which promote healthy, lifetime singing skills through musical performance and strive to:

- instill a sense of self-confidence and achievement through a commitment to excellence;
- promote fellowship among boys from different schools and backgrounds; and
- provide educational and enrichment opportunities through domestic and international travel and performance.

Can you help us out with a monetary donation or a donation of a product or service from your business that will greatly help a boy expressing himself through music and performance? All donations are greatly appreciated and are tax deductible.

Thank you for your consideration of our request to support the Lincoln Boys Choir.

Sincerely,

Audrie Bates President Board of Directors Kirsten Drennon Marketing and Communications Manager kirsten@lincolnboyschoir.org LBC Phone: 402-499-4446 Tiffani Gerber Treasurer/Business Manager tiffani@lincolnboyschoir.org